
 

December 2022 KJ6ART Editor 
 

Next TARC Meeting: January 10 

Meeting Topics: 

• Turlock Turkey Trot After Action 

Report 

• Turlock Christmas Parade After 

Action Report 

 

TARC meetings are held the second 

Tuesday of every month at the Salvation 

Army in Turlock, 893 Lander. TARC 

meetings are a great spot to ask 

amateur radio related questions, get 

radio programming help, and enjoy 

fellowship together. Once a quarter amateur testing sessions are held prior to TARC 

meetings. For more information, please visit our meetings page. 

 

Prez Sez: Bambi Schmidt – KI6YQL 

This has been again a challenging year, but 

all is well with 

our equipment. We were able to help in 

several activities, the 

“Turkey Trot”, and the ”Turlock Christmas 

Parade.” 

Hopefully the new year will bring us more opportunities to 

serve. 

 

TARC Dues 

TARC dues, effective January 1, 2023, 

will increase to $25 for individual 

membership and $35 for families. For 

more membership information, 

please see our membership page. 

Also, please be sure to include a 

membership application so we can 

keep our database up to date. This 

cost increase comes as a result of 

increased cost in maintaining the 

TARC repeater system. 

Amateur Testing Session: 

April Meeting - April 11 

2023 Testing Sessions – TARC 

Meetings: Feb. 14, April 11, June 

13, Aug. 8, Oct. 10 
 

http://w6bxn.org/meetings/
http://w6bxn.org/membership/


As most of you know Grady Williams K6IXA was taken ill and 

due to health concerns resigned as the Club Trustee with the 

FCC. Spencer Boyd KJ6ART stepped up and accepted the 

Board’s and general membership’s endorsement and qualified as 

the new Club Trustee. Thank you Spencer, you have the support 

of all of us. 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY NEW 

YEAR TO ALL 

Bambi Schmidt KI6YQL 

  

TARC Members Volunteering with the Turlock Christmas Parade 

TARC Net: 

Tuesdays – Except the second 

Tuesday (meeting nights) 

147.030 + (100 Hz) or 444.700 + 

(94.8 Hz) 

Winlink check-ins are also accepted. 

Please send them to W6BXN. 



 
Meeting of the Turlock Amateur Radio Club 

December 13, 2022 

Salvation Army Facility, 893 Lander Ave, Turlock 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:20 pm by President Bambi Schmidt (KI6YQL) with 20 members and 

guests in attendance and with two additional joining following the meeting. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER MEETING: 
 

Secretary’s Report: Deferred 

Treasurer’s Report: Deferred 

Membership Chairman’s Report: Deferred 

Repeater Chairman’s Report: Deferred 

Arc-Over Publisher’s Report: Deferred 

Vice President’s Report: Deferred 

Merced ARES Report: Deferred 



VE Report: Deferred 

Old Business: Deferred 

New Business: Election of Officers 

 

President Bambi Schmidt (KI6YQL) announced that pursuant to the By-Laws of the Club, 

election of officers for 2023 shall be conducted. She announced that previously a slate of 

proposed officers had been duly announced and opened the floor to any further nominations. 

There being none, she then reviewed the current proposed officers for 2023, as 

 

Bambi Schmidt KI6YQL, President; 

Richard Larson W6ABJ, Vice President; 

Walter Schmidt KI6PBL Secretary; 

Mike Smith KG6VFL, Treasurer; 

Lynne Smith KM6DKF and Brian Carr AJ6NM as members at large; 

with Jerry Breault KN6GJK as Sargent at Arms. 

 

Jeffrey Breazeale KN6TFK made a motion to approve the slate of proposed officers, which was 

seconded by John Sims N6JCS, membership chairman. Voting was unanimous 

President Bambi Schmidt KI6PBL announced 

that there was no further business that 

needed to 

be conducted tonight and the meeting was 

adjourned, and Christmas Dinner begun. 

 

Pictures from the TARC Christmas 

Dinner 

 
December 13, 2022 



  



TARC Treasurer’s Report 
Dated effective Tuesday, December 13, 2022 

Cash in Banks: 

 Checking         $ 4,098.54 

  

 Certificates of Deposit (1 @ $5,025.57= )     $ 5,027.57 

Bills to be Paid: 

 Sam Gardali, ½ shared power for D-Star Sys   $    120.00 

 Reims Walter KI6PBL, TARC Liab Insurance   $    300.00 

Bills Recently Paid: 

 PG&E paid 9/29/22, 468.5 kWh @ Mt Bullion  $      74.39 

 Spencer/Grady, Shared power for Mr. Oso   $      80.00 

 ??        $        0.00 

      Total   $     154.39 

 

Recent Deposits & Cash on Hand: 

 

 Dues Collected      $     270.00 
 Raffle         $       00.00 
 Donations to the Club      $       00.00 
 Special Event,       $     700.00  
         $       00.00 
      Total   $     970.00 

Special Report: 

  

Current Dues Paid Members:  

Currently, as of Dec. 5, 2022 we have 80 dues paid members for the 2022 year.  Current year dues are 

now due and payable.  

 

As you make use of the Club’s extensive repeater system, please encourage your friends to send us a 

few bucks to help make things even better & more reliable.  Beginning with 2022,  dues are currently 

individuals $20 and family dues are $30. 

Reports, Reporting: 

 

Respectfully, 

Mike Smith, KG6VFL, Treasurer 

Cell: 209-777-7826 


